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TITLE I DISTRICT PARENT INVOLVEMENT PLAN 
 
 

The Riverside School District, through its Annual Title I Parents Meeting, allows parents to 
discuss, review, comment, and suggest possible revisions to the district and building plans. 
The annual meeting also allows for the introduction of Title I teachers, and building principal 
to facilitate the improvement of home/school communications. The Riverside School District 
will also set up, through its Title I parent membership, a committee to meet throughout the 
year with school administrators and Title I teachers so              that they may explain and possibly 
implement change. 
 
In addition to the annual meeting, quarterly parent visitations, both in the evening and    during 
the day, will be held so that the Title I parents can meet with the teachers, principal, and/or 
guidance counselor to review and discuss their student's progress. 
 
One goal of this plan is to hold two main parent involvement events: 
 

• Title I Family Math and Reading Night 
• Title I Student/Parent awards day 

 
As funding permits and partnerships continue with local universities, an afterschool parent 
tutoring program will take place. 
 
Also, parents can become involved beyond the school district by asking them to attend 
intra-district and regional parent awareness training which can be partially funded through 
Title I funds when funds are available. 
 
The school district through its Title I staff will monitor the components of the home/school 
involvement compact to ensure the smooth transition of information  between the school 
and the home. 
 
Finally, the school district will have an annual administrative meeting to review suggestions 
made by the Title I parents for improvement in school activities and  functions. 
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